
 

 

Principal’s Messages:  

This week’s awards 
 
This week, I was amazed to find that I’ve had 10 nominations for Principal’s Awards! This really does show 
me that the pupils in this school are unbelievable and they continue to blow us away with their hard work. I 
have put a stop on any further nominations for now so that I can spread the 10 out over the next couple of 
weeks! 
 

Class 5S were nominated for Principal’s Award by their class teacher Mrs Smith for becoming                
published authors! The class worked hard to write their own short stories independently and they 
have been featured in this collection of stories entitled ‘The Magical Map - World of Wonder’. What 

an achievement! 
 

Well done to Riley-David Allen who was nominated for having a super week and trying hard to make 
good choices, Tristan Sargant was nominated for demonstrating true kindness and Roman McMurtry 

was nominated for trying hard in all subjects and being a talented artist. 
 
Congratulations to 2P and 3J for collecting the most token this week and winning the ‘Stronger Together’ 
awards. They have shown great examples of working hard and being kind.  
 
Sports’ Day 2025 
Please find below the anticipated dates for this year’s Sports’ Days. You are invited along to come and cheer 
your child on in their races. If the weather is bad on the planned day, we will inform you of our intention to 
postpone it on the morning of the event and endeavour to arrange a reserve date giving as much notice as 
possible.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend,  
 

Mrs Thompson 

 
 

School will close for half term on Thursday 22nd May 2025 and  
reopen for the second half of the Summer term on Monday 2nd June 2025. 

School will also be closed to pupils on Friday 11th July 2025 due to an INSET Day. 

Friday Newsletter  

Friday 2nd May2025 

Wednesday 11th June  Friday 13th June 

Reception at 9.30am 

Year 1 and 2 at 1.20pm 

Year 3 and 4 at 9.30am 

Year 5 and 6 at 1.20pm 





Wednesday is Superhero 

Day in the kitchen with a 

special menu as detailed 

above.  

There will also be a                

competition for the               

children to take part in 

about their own heroes. 

Attendance Matters 

This week I have chosen to share some different attendance data with you. The pink bars in the chart 

above show the percentage of pupils in each year group who are classed as ‘persistently absent’. Pupils in 

this category have missed 10% or more of the school year and this equates to a minimum of 19 missed 

days of learning over the whole year. The bars in grey show the national comparison.  

As a school, our rate of persistent absentees is 13.2% compared to 14.1% nationally. We are committed to 

tackling the factors causing children to miss school. Please support us by ensuring that your child is only 

absent when absolutely necessary. 

School Meals  

If your child is not entitled to a free school meal, please log onto their Arbor account to pay for 

their meal in advance of their order. School meals are £2.45 per day. 

 

 

 

Batman Bolognese 

or Spiderman Stirfry 

with quorn pieces  

 

 

followed by                 

Superman sponge 

or Marvel muffins  


